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My dear students! 

As we are all aware, this is the toughest time humanity all over the world is experiencing. 

COVID 19 has claimed thousands of lives across the nations and death tolls are still rising. 

Our country also is not aloof from its adverse effects. Now,  patients of COVID 19 are 

increasing every day and it is likely to increase in geometric proportion as numbers are 

multiplying in our country. This is further causing extreme pressure on our limited  health 

care system. In view of this catastrophe different state governments have already decided 

to lockdown their states as one of the important preventive measures  to contain the spread 

of virus.  

 This is an hour of crisis for our university  as well. Prevention is better than cure. Therefore, 

necessary timely precautions observed can save the mankind from this calamity to a large extent.  

I wish you to be prepared  by strengthening the immune system and also observing following 

hygiene measures : 

i. Stay at home, don’t travel while sick, cover your mouth and nose with tissue paper or 

your sleeves and not with your hand when coughing or sneezing and use three layer 

mask. 

ii. Wash your hands frequently with soap and warm water or alcohol based hand sanitizer. 

iii. Keep your fingers away from eyes, nose and mouth. 

iv. Avoid close contact with people who are infected.    

At this crucial juncture,  in light of the MHRD Letter D.O. No. Secy(HE)/MHRD/2020 dated 

21.03.2020 and UGC Letter F.No. 1-14/2020(Website) dt. 21.03.2020, our office has issued notice 

vide No.CUJ/Reg/2020/210320-2 dated 22nd March, 2020  the students are being directed for the 

strict compliance of the advisories issued by the MHRD as well as the UGC.  In this connection, 

you are directed to utilize this period for various academic/research activities  as you may not get 

sufficient time for contact classes and may not get sufficient time for the preparation of 

examinations due to paucity of time so that academic Calendar shall not be hampered much. You 

are therefore advised to: 

i. Be in touch with your course teachers for the online content, instructional material and 

online learning,  preferably through WhatsApp by creating subject wise group. 



ii. Be in touch with your Heads/Coordinators for the  course and  lesson  plan for current 

semester. 

In this hour of crisis, I appeal to all my beloved students to come forward and fulfil your 

responsibility by making the society aware of the preventive measures. I call upon all my dear 

students to take special care of yourself, the elderly and the children and also make them aware of 

the preventive and precautionary measures from Corona virus. 

 

 

(Vice Chancellor) 

 

 


